
  

Vi l lage Voice  

Updates: 

 Thanks Sandee for planting pansies at the East front gate.  We can look forward to Spring when we see 

their heads come up above the snow.  Thanks! 

 Please make sure you keep your overhead garage doors closed and home doors locked at all times. 

 Curb and leash your pets and take their garbage home with you. 

 Make sure the pedestrian walking gates are closed behind you.  If you need the pedestrian gate code, 

call M&M Management.  Thanks! 

 All seasonal outside decorations are installed at Owner’s own risk. 

 Need help finding “Help” call M&M @ 801-566-1411 

See page 2 

December 2016 

Get Your  

flu shot! 

East entrance vehicle gates can 

be scheduled to be left open 

for guests/parties or gatherings; 

times specific; please call M&M 

Management to make arrange-

ments. 

Next Board Meeting will 

Be in January,  2017 

Homeowners are always welcome. 

The Village  
Ladies Holiday Luncheon 

Come celebrate! Meet new neighbors and visit with old friends. 

 

 WHEN: Friday, December 16 @ 12:00 p.m. 

 

 WHERE:  epic Casual Dining - 707 E. Fort Union Blvd.  

 

Lunch includes an appetizer, salad, choice of three entrees and dessert.  $15.00 (includes 

taxes and gratuities) 

  

Please RSVP Sandee Brewer.  Call or text  

801-971-6413 or email sandeeann@me.com 

by Friday, December 9th
. 

 

Hope to see you there!  

Community Christmas Decorations are  

completed, what a great job! 

Thanks to all that helped 

Our Community looks so festive with the lights and 

Decorations.   

mailto:sandeeann@me.com
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 HOA Board Officers 

Bob Dannels, President  801.567.1505       dannels7@aol.com 

Sandee Brewer, Vice Pres. &  

     Architectural Committee    801.971.6413 sandeeann@me.com 

Steve Behrens, Treasurer  801.255.5285 wigsnstyle@aol.com 

Jaline Zoun, Secretary & 

     Newsletter   801.450.3700 jalinezoun@msn.com 

Pete Vistaunet, Architectural  and 

   Welcoming Committee  

      801-878-7178 vistaunet13@gmail.com 

 

M&M Management - Dave Matheson   801.566.1411  

Garbage Collection is on Friday.  Cans 

should be out by 8:30am. 

Please put away, out of sight,  your gar-

bage can.  If you are in need of a re-

placement garbage can, email M&M with your re-

quest. 

News letter is also posted on 

The Village website  thevillage-hoa.com 


